
Parking Regulations for Tenant Guests 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Tenant's Name] 

Address: [Tenant's Address] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain a safe and 

organized parking environment, we would like to remind you and your guests of the parking 

regulations in place at [Property Name/Address]. 

Parking Regulations: 

• All guests must register their vehicles with the property management office prior to 

parking. 

• Guest parking is limited to [insert specific area or lot]. 

• Parking permits for guests must be displayed on the dashboard at all times. 

• Speed limits within the property premises must be observed: [insert speed limit]. 

• Any unauthorized parking may result in fines or towing at the owner's expense. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these regulations to ensure a pleasant living 

experience for all residents and their guests. If you have any questions or require parking 

permits, please do not hesitate to contact the management office at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


